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I oppose both the original Bill presented for measure 114 and the amended 64 page 

section that has been added.  This is a violation of all Oregonians rights to bear arms 

and protect themselves.  This bill, if passed will infringe on our 2nd amendment right.  

The American constitution says there shall be no laws to limit citizens access to 

obtaining arms for protection in any way.  I do not support this bill or the bills 

previously passed by Oregon government that limit our abilities to access firearms in 

any way. 


